
The Further value

A Partnership 
Further is a national leader in health spending 
account administration, serving more than 30,000 
clients nationwide. Our comprehensive suite of 
market-leading spending account solutions supports 
your growth and meets the needs of employers and 
members across all market segments. 

Further has partnered with the Minnesota Healthcare 
Consortium (MHC) for over fifteen years.  We are 
uniquely qualified to understand the needs of public 
sector employers and their employees. Our team 
of experts understand the nuances of insurance 
committees, collective bargaining negotiations, 
budget concerns, and contracts. Through this 
partnership we can work seamlessly with the health 
plan and the Regional Service Cooperatives to ensure 
all aspects of the spending account needs are met, 
are administered within IRS guidelines, and targeted 
education is readily available to both group leaders 
and employees. 

•	 Over $200M in assets under management  
for HSA and VEBA

•	 30+ highly rated mutual fund offerings
•	 Administration in 501 (c)(9) VEBA accounts
•	 20% of MHC members invest their assets
•	 HSA plans are hybrid compatible

Unique pricing to Minnesota 
Healthcare Consortium members

 
With our Further partnership, monthly 
account fees are lower, and considered 
best in market for most offered accounts 
including:
•	 VEBA
•	 HSA
•	 FSA
•	 DCAP

Award winning customer service 
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With Further, you get a team of experts 
with extensive years of public sector 
experience and MHC knowledge who are 
dedicated to supporting you.  

Dedicated Account Team

Our customer service 
representatives receive 
training specific to MHC plan 
designs and programs so your 
employees will always receive 
a tailored experience.

Member, Roseville Area Schools
“Yampiel was knowledgeable, polite, and 
reassuring. He found my information, 
explained what the next steps would be, 
offered to keep in touch via email until the 
issue was resolved and he followed through.”

Member, Crow Wing County
“Jasmine was very professional, caring, 
compassionate and did spend the time to get 
my messy situation resolved. I appreciate that 
level of customer service!”
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